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To:   Our Valued Providers 
 
Date:   February 28, 2020 
 
Subject:  PASRR Requirement for Members Residing in a Nursing Facility 
 
 

Prestige Health Choice (Prestige) would like to inform you of the following: 
 

Prestige is taking steps to help ensure compliance with AHCA’s requirement that Medicaid 
Managed Care plans do not reimburse claims for nursing facility services provided prior to the date 
of completion of a Pre-Admission Screening and Resident Review (PASRR). The PASRR form can be 
found on https://ahca.myflorida.com/Medicaid/PASRR/index.shtml.  
 
As such, beginning May 1, 2020, Prestige will require all hospice providers to submit a PASRR to the 
Prestige Utilization Management department on admission for members residing in a nursing 
facility before payment can be made for revenue code 0658 (Hospice Room & Board – Nursing 
Facility).  The Utilization Management department will capture the PASRR on the member’s record 
and will load an authorization for revenue code 0658.  
 
While this requirement will not be enforced until May 1, 2020, Prestige is asking that hospice 
providers immediately begin to adopt this process. Providers can fax the authorization request with 
accompanying PASRR to Utilization Management at 1-855-236-9286 or can submit their request 
through Availity (preferred method). Beginning with hospice admission date May 1, 2020, Prestige 
will deny payment of claims for which a PASRR was not submitted. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact your Account Executive, or 
contact Provider Services at 1-800-617-5727. Thank you. 
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